
 

 
 

 

Outstanding Volunteer Award 
 

Robert Gros, PhD  
Robarts Research Institute 
London, Ontario 

 
Dr. Robert Gros is the recipient of the 2019 Hypertension Canada 
Outstanding Volunteer Award. Volunteers are the lifeblood of our 
organization. Generous with their time and talents they, bring light and 
life to our mission and vision. We are pleased to award Dr. Gros this new 
annual award in recognition of his exemplary and generous dedication 
of time, passion, and skills to Hypertension Canada’s annual scientific 
events, enabling the development of new careers in hypertension 
research, and expanding member engagement and enriching value to its 

research community. We celebrate Dr. Gros as a longstanding member with many important roles;  
1994 to present  Member 

  Abstract reviewer, annual scientific meeting 
2006 to 2010  Member, organizing committee, annual scientific meetings 
2011   Co-Chair, inaugural Canadian Hypertension Congress Planning Committee 
2012 to present  Co-Chair, annual Canadian Hypertension Congress Planning Committee 
2017   Co-Chair, inaugural Hypertension Canada Young Investigator Forum 
2018   Advisor, Canadian Hypertension Congress Redesign Task Force 

Contributor, Hypertension Canada Research Trainee Strategy 
2019   Co-Chair, annual Canadian Hypertension Congress and Young Investigator 

Forum 
 
Dr. Gros is known and respected for his accessibility and willingness to help, guide, and ensure success. 
His enthusiasm and sense of urgency to accomplish goals provides motivation to groups. He is 
recognized for making others feel valued, and a vibrant part of the community he serves. Dr. Gros you 
exemplify “outstanding volunteer”. 
 


